MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF RECREATION
COMMISSIONERS FOR THE TOWNSHIP OF WANTAGE, HELD AT THE
WANTAGE TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING, ON
OCTOBER 22, 2014.

CALL TO ORDER:

Board Vice President Christy Tuper called the meeting to order.
ROLL CALL:

Present: Christine Keller (arrived 7:10 pm), Karen Merritt,

Nancy Nolte, Christy Tuper, Warren Wisse. Absent: Lorraine Card,
Tanya Chiofalo.

Greg Williams has taken a one year leave of absence effective June 2014.

OPEN PUBLIC MEETING ACT COMPLIANCE

Mrs. Tuper stated, “This meeting is being held in compliance with the
provisions of the Open Public meetings Act, Public laws of 1975 Chapter 231.
It has been properly advertised and certified”.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:

Ms. Keller made the motion to approve the September 24, 2014 minutes,
Mrs. Tuper seconded the motion. Ayes: Card, Merritt, Nolte, Tuper, Wisse.
Nays: None. Absent: Chiofalo.

NEW BUSINESS

Andrew Kattermann attended the meeting to discuss field use for High Point Lacrosse.
Lacrosse is an up and coming sport within the communities. The sport requires a soccer
field for games, a football field and/or soccer fields will suffice for practice. A meeting
will be set up with High Point Soccer to discuss field usage.

The Christmas tree lighting is scheduled for December 5, 2014. It is the 25™ Anniversary
of the Wantage tree lighting.

The Commission discussed changing the date for Wantage Day. There are conflicts the
first weekend in June with other events within the township.

The Commission agreed to research a used golf cart to purchase for use at Woodbourne
Park during Wantage Day and the Car Show.



OLD BUSINESS

The Commission finalized the recommendations for Lake Neepaulin Beach and Dam.
The Commission will present the ideas to the Governing Body.

COMMITTEE MEMBER REPORTS

The Woodbourne Park Car, Bike and Truck Show, was a huge success, raising the most
money in the history of the show. The Commission agreed to purchase new signs to
replace some of the older ones.

OPEN PUBLIC SESSION:

Resident Jim Sekelsky from Lower Unionville Road a new resident
attended the meeting to learn more about Lake Neepaulin and other events
hosted by the Commission.

ADJOURNMENT:

A motion was made by Ms. Keller and seconded by Mr. Wisse.
Ayes: Keller, Merritt, Nolte, Tuper, Wisse,. Nays: None.
Absent: Card,Chiofalo

Respectfully submitted,
Jeanne McBride, Board Secretary



